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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS 
 

WAKE COUNTY  
MULTI-JURISDICTIONAL  
HAZARD MITIGATION PLAN 
 

     

 
Notice is hereby given of public hearings before the Planning Board and Town Council of the Town of Apex for the 
purpose of soliciting comments relative to the potential adoption of the Wake County Multi-Jurisdictional Hazard 
Mitigation Plan.  
 
 

Public Hearing Location:         Apex Town Hall  
                                                    73 Hunter Street, Apex, North Carolina  
                                                     Council Chambers, 2nd Floor 

 
Planning Board Public Hearing Date and Time:  December 9, 2019   4:30 P.M. 
Town Council Public Hearing Date and Time:  December 17, 2019   7:00 P.M. 
 
 
All interested parties may appear at the public hearing and be heard with respect to the Wake County Multi-
Jurisdictional Hazard Mitigation Plan. The draft of the 2020 - 2025 Wake County Multi-Jurisdictional Hazard 
Mitigation Plan can be viewed on the Town of Apex website at: 
https://www.apexnc.org/DocumentCenter/View/30015.  
For more information, please call the Planning Department at 919-249-3426.  
 
 Dianne F. Khin, AICP    

Planning Director 
 
Published Date: November 22, 2019 – December 17, 2019 
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